
 
The City of Rochester Hills is celebrating  

BUILDING SAFETY 
MONTH 

May 2017 

Come to one of the scheduled events and learn how you can save money on your  
energy bills, prepare for a disaster, check your home for fire safety, and make sure your 

backyard is safe for your family to enjoy! 

There will be Open House displays with personnel from the  
Rochester Hills Building Department and Fire Department available to 

answer questions at the following locations: 

Monday thru Friday (throughout the month of May) 
 City Hall 2nd Floor Lobby  

8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.   
(Building Personnel and Displays Only) 

 
 Saturday, May 6, 2017 

Home Depot  
 225 W. Avon Road 

9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.   
 

Saturday, May 20, 2017 
Kid’s Day in the Park  

Bloomer Park  
345 John R Road 

11:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 
 

Wednesday, May 24, 2017 
 (OPC) Older Person’s Commission  

650 Letica Drive (Rochester) 
10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

 
 

 We invite you to come and help us celebrate Building Safety Month and our commitment to our 
residents in promoting the health, safety, welfare, and quality of life in our community!  For more 

information contact the Building Department at  
248-656-4615, or by email at building@rochesterhills.org. 

mailto:building@rochesterhills.org

